3/1/21 Newsletter

DAKOTA STUDENT GOVERNMENT

COMMUNITY SERVICE/FUNDRAISING

Update:

Discussed Charity Week with restaurant fundraisers (ex: Chipotle, Jets, Scoop and Twist). Talked about making coin stalls, penny wars, etc. more Covid-friendly and doing *Miracle Minute* at sporting events. Comm service: Canned food drive, signs to support sports teams since they cant have fans, set up online tutoring program for Middle/Elemantary students.



TEAM BONDING

Update:

We discussed having a virtual game night and then having different breakout groups with different games. We shared interest in doing another virtual guess who and movie night but having it where there are two rooms so two different movies can be shown. Lastly, we thought it would be a good idea to distribute a poll to see what games and movies the majority are interested in and to see the days that work best for people's schedule.

FUTURE EVENT PLANNING

Update:

Came up with some new ideas for other activities we can plan out for the future (food trucks/restaurants for fundraising). Discussed Mental Health Week: brainstorming and Mental Health Week "fishbowl". Focused on raising participation rates from the student body. Talked about how to contact administration for "fishbowl" and creating Motivational posters and activities for class.

DRIVE IN MOVIE

Update:

We chose a date for the Drive-in Movie (May 14th) and talked about potentially having charity week the same week leading up to the movie. Contract and Deposit in action! We also talked about selling hoodies at the movie or possibly throughout the week. We also discussed areas of concern that Koskos might have and how to combat those concerns to make the Drive-In Movie as safe as possible.

STAFFULTY APPRECIATION

Update:

Our committee focused on the snack cart. We brainstormed different snacks and drinks and other self-care items including a mini note that we would put on it and how to decorate the cart. We thought of ways to make it covid-safe such as buying prepackaged snacks and putting all the snacks in pre-made bags so the least amount of contact is made. We plan on doing this cart specifically for teachers and will do admin, counselors, janitors, etc. later on.